
MINUTES OF SOCA MEETING TUESDAY 16TH April 2024 

Attendees ; Joss Paul Amanda Vicky Kerry Janet 

Apologies ; Richard 

Matters arising from last meeting ; Joss has set up parent pay button for SOCA so we can ask for 

donations / sell raffle tickets online in future. Also Joss has sent out a un update to parents too via 

the parent newsletter. Joss also asked for and received £150 mice money from local counsellor Dawn 

Seary towards production costs. A total of £650 (Inc mice money) for production and £500 towards 

fitness suite costs has been paid out.  

Treasurer update : current balance £2077 (£84 still for Strategy club and £27 for gardening club)  so 

£1966 left in total 

Carnival stall update ;  

Joss to order gazebo to match the one our catering team has if possible  

Joss to ask staff and parents for donations of sweets and chocolate  

Joss to do a volunteer list nearer to the date via whatsapp 

Amanda has taken our tombola board to jazz up a bit and she also offered to get 100 ping pong balls 

and write numbers on so we have that all ready for the event ( Amanda please let me know how 

much we owe you and we will reimburse you) 

Vicky will ask for donations at work too for our tombola stand 

Joss to get pick and mix sweets to make up some bags for tombola too and we will get a big bag of 

small sweets so everyone gets at least a token on the day 

To sell tombola tickets 5 for a £1 

Awards evening update; 

This is set for Thursday 20th June at Pudsey parish church and SOCA will be doing the refreshments 

and a raffle  

School production update; 

Date set for Tuesday 2nd to Thursday 4th July 

Joss to order the bar licence 

We will be holding bar, nightly raffle and refreshments as usual- to be discussed fully at next meeting 

AOB ;  

Kerry mentioned she will be able to apply for a corporate scheme donation from her employers after 

she has volunteered at the school production 

Joss to compile list of local businesses and Kerry kindly offered to contact them to ask for raffle prizes 

THANK YOU TO EVERYONE FOR THEIR ONGOING SUPPORT AND NEXT MEETING TO BE SET VIA 

WHATSAPP FOR START OF NEXT HALF TERM  


